
TENDER CANCELLATION OF 
“INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY PROJECTS” 

TENDER ID: NBP/ITG/01012009 
 
 
We write with reference to the public advertisement 
published on 1st January 2009 requesting tenders for 
Information Technology Projects for NBP, Tender IT: 
NBP/ITG/01012009. Please note that with immediate effect 
the tender and the RFP have been cancelled and abandoned 
by NBP. 
 
A new public advertisement and RFP will be issued by NBP in 
the near future inviting fresh proposals. We regret any 
inconvenience caused. 
 
 
M SHAHID A RAZZAQ 
Senior Vice President 
Head IT Procurement and IW 
Information Technology Group 
National Bank of Pakistan 
4th Floor, Annexe Building, Head Office, 
I.I.Chundrigar Road, Karachi Pakistan 
    
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 


